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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 

 
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE  
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          28th June 2024  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
Staffing update for 2024-2025  
 

New Year Group 
2024- 2025 

New class teacher 2024-
2025 

Current class teacher  
2023-2024 

Rainbow Nursery  Mrs Kingston  
 

n/a 

Sunshine Nursery  Mrs McLean  
 

n/a 

Reception  Mrs Duffy  
 

Mixed nursery and new starters 
 

Reception  Miss Rice  
 

Mixed nursery and new starters 
 

Year One  Mrs O’ Neil  
 

Mrs Duffy’s class  

Year One  
 

Miss Dean   Miss Rice’s class  

Year Two  
 

Mrs Langford (AHT) Mrs O’Neil’s class  

Year Two  Miss Campbell  
  

Miss Dean’s class  

Year Three 
 

Mrs Bowden 
 

Miss Prayle/Mr Robinson’s class  

Year Three 
 

Miss Cherry (AHT) Mrs Langford’s class  

Year Four  
 

Mr Bonnar  Miss Cherry’s class  

Year Four Mr Peacock  
 

Mrs Bowden’s class  

Year Five  
 

Mrs Haughton Mr Bonnar’s class  

Year Five 
 

Miss Dolphin  Mr Peacock’s class  

Year Six  
 

Mr Exley  Miss Dolphin’s class 
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Year Six  Mrs Meldrum (DHT) Mrs 
Black  
 

Miss Young’s class  

 
SENDCo Update 
I am now delighted to tell you that Mrs Spencer is taking on the role of school SENDCo, she is having a detailed 
handover from Mrs Watanabe this half term.  She is contactable via email office@stjohnvianneynewcastle.org  I 
know that she will bring her knowledge of working in schools, for a number of years, and all of her experience to 
the role.   
 
The resultant change in Year 5 means that, I am delighted to inform you that, Mrs Haughton, has agreed to 
come and be the class teacher.  She comes to us with a wealth of over 20 years of teaching experience in Year 5 
and Year 6.  She has taught in several other Catholic primary schools in our diocese.      
 
As always, we keep all of our families and school community in our joint prayers.  
     
Kind regards,  
 

A D Thorpe  

 
Mrs A D Thorpe  
Head teacher  
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